Pamela Martin

From: I

Sent: August 29, 2018 6:11 PM

To: Public Hearings

Cc: I

Subject: Development Variance Permit 00087
The Council;

Re: 727 & 733 Courtney Street
Development Variance Permit #00087

We live at The Falls next door.

A 2-storey building as proposed would block the little bit of sunshine that we presently enjoy.

It would obstruct our view.

Therefore we want Council to adhere to the existing Zoning Regulation Bylaw and not permit this Variance.

Yours truly
Doyle & Laura Hlady

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



Pamela Martin

From: Monique Moore I

Sent: August 29, 2018 2:16 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Development Permit with variances Application No.0087
To Council,

| object to the development application No. 0087 for the following reasons:
1. This neighbourhood and in particular our condo building “The Falls” struggles with having sufficient parking for guests.

2. This development is not neighbourhood enhancing for community such as a meeting place for people i.e: coffee shop,
nor would it be aesthetically pleasing.

| have little hope that my concerns will be heard; however | will reiterate that | strongly object to the above development
permit.

Sincerely,
Monique S. Moore

N. 504-707 Courtney St.
I
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